From: larrylarry seventyfive

To: Arrington Kristi

Subject: gun testimony SB 868, 797 and 764
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 12:24:31 PM
Dear Kristi,

As a responsible gun owner I urge you to not vote against our gun rights. The
majority of our citizens agree unanimously with this feeling and whether or not
they agree with it our elected representatives should respect that.

Thank you,

Larry Parmenter
Bandon, OR
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